
From: Richard Farnalls   
Sent: Wednesday, September 13, 2017 9:20 AM 
To: Lasqueti Island Local Trust Committee; Lasqueti Planner 
Subject: Lasqueti shoreline protection project 
 
To whom it may concern, 
We are property owners on Lasqueti at Spring Bay Road and want you to know we are vehemently 
opposed to the shoreline protection project. The foreshore on the island remains protected, and is our 
understanding it has remained the same for the past 60 years. Your proposal to double the setbacks and 
restrictions from 15 to 30 metres would make many lots unusable. 
We did not come to Lasqueti to have restrictions placed on what we can do to with our property. 
Further protection is not necessary and would make new shoreline property development difficult if not 
sensibly impossible. This little community badly needs new owners (family types) if it is to thrive and 
survive and with little to draw them here this kind of proposal is most unwelcome. We are all aware of 
the many levels of bureaucratic creep and believe that these kind of highhanded agendas by uninvested 
officials must be curtailed.  
 
Richard and Caroline Farnalls  

 
Lasqueti  
 




